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Orientation on Implementation of Two Board Examinations in Class X 

from 2026 Examinations (Academic Session 2025–26) 
 

Dear Parents 

Greetings! 

In continuation of our Circular No. JKPS/CBSE/X/2025/09 dated July 4, 2025, we would like to 

reiterate that, as per the official notification issued by the Central Board of Secondary Education (Ref. 

No. CBSE/CE/2-Board Examinations-X/2025 dated June 25, 2025), Two Board Examinations 

in Class X will be implemented from 2026 examinations (academic session 2025–26). In line with 

CBSE directives and the vision of the National Education Policy (NEP) 2020, this initiative aims to 

establish a flexible, student-friendly, and stress-free assessment framework that nurtures your child’s 

learning, encourages growth, and supports overall development. 

To keep you well-informed and actively involved in your child’s academic journey, we are pleased 

to invite you to an Orientation Session scheduled for Saturday, July 26, 2025, from 9:00 a.m. to 

10:00 a.m. in the school auditorium. In alignment with the objectives and vision of CBSE, the 

session will provide a comprehensive overview of the newly introduced examination structure, 

explain its key benefits, and share practical guidance to help you effectively support your child’s 

academic planning and progress throughout the year. 

Your presence will play a vital role in strengthening the partnership between home and school. We 

warmly invite all parents to attend this important session, as your active participation not only 

contributes to your child’s academic success and holistic development but also equips you with the 

knowledge and clarity needed to make well-informed decisions about their educational journey, in 

line with the evolving CBSE framework. 

Please confirm your participation by filling out the Google Form linked below: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1fFqr6DHf2k10Z3nc2APZL0euicPRk41Crxztk6mpzho/edit?usp=

drivesdk 

We look forward to welcoming you, and thank you for your continued support in helping to shape a 

strong foundation for your child’s future! 

Warm regards 

Principal 
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